
APPENDIX 6 
 

 

From: Maria Herriott   

Sent: 10 December 2020 11:03 

To: Kerry Watson <KerryWatson@Maidstone.gov.uk> 

Subject: Re: Street Trading Application Update 

  

Hi Kerry 

  

This is devastating news. We would like to take it to a hearing and will respond to the objections as 

soon as possible.  

  

Is there any advice you can give us? Obviously this is all new to us, but with your experience and 

knowledge we're hoping you can give us some guidance or tell where we could get help if you're 

unable to. 

  

Thank you. 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:KerryWatson@Maidstone.gov.uk

